
 

NOTICE 

Date: 15.05.2021 

     All students are hereby informed that the college office including Principal’s 
office will remain closed from 16th May, 2021 to 31st May, 2021 on account of 
prevailing conditions caused by the 2nd wave of Novel Corona Virus (COVID-19), 
as a precautionary measure. Students are instructed to join regular online 
classes as usual from their home. All students are hereby instructed not to 
appear college premises during this period. All emergency work if any is to be 
done through online. All present and outgoing students are instructed to use 
college Email for any emergency work/ information/ necessary communication.                                                                     

                                                                                                  Principal 

 

 


